THE UNIVERSITY OF UTAH

SALT LAKE CITY 84112

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY B
CHEMISTRY BUILDING Novenber 10, 1966

Professor W. C., Oelke
Department of Chemistry
Grinnell College
Grinnell, Iowa 50112

Dear Dr. Oelke:

The mimeographed report "A Pressure Jump Rate Study for an
Undergraduate Physical Chemistry Laboratory" by E. M. Eyring,
T. W. Keller, and R. P. Jensen has never been published. ATt one
time, we intended to submit it for publication to the J. Chem.
BEd., but as I recall we never did so. We would be pleased to see
it published under our nemes in the MACTLAC PHYSICAL CHEMISTRY
MANUAL., A footnote to the experiment should acknowledge NSF
support.

Sincerely yours,
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Edward M. Eyring
Associate Professor

EME: ss



